
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 22nd November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our English work on instructions, and closely linked to our DT work which is focused on 

making a health snack, Year 4 will be making fruit doughnuts on Wednesday 1st December.  

 

Pupils will be allowed to eat their doughnut once it has been made.  If you do not wish for your 

child to eat theirs whilst at school, please let a member of the Year 4 team know by the morning of 

Wednesday 1st December.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                  Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher                        Head Teacher  

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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